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Briefing Note: Update on Place Standard Consultation 

This briefing relates to the ongoing consultation called “How good is your place?,” the results of which will form the next iteration of 
the Area Community Planning Action Plan. The briefing is for noting and relevant discussion.

Summary

The consultation went live in May 2019 and is open until the 30th September 2019. It can be accessed at 
https://tinyurl.com/abcplacestandard

A total of 552 respondents have completed the survey so far, with 163 of these in the Mid Argyll, Kintyre and the Islands area. This 
equates to 29.5% of the total respondents. The geographic area and age breakdown of respondents is below.

Members of the MAKI Area Community Planning Group are asked to consider the geographic and age breakdown of respondents 
and are requested to consider and take individual and organisational action to encourage further responses within the MAKI area.

https://tinyurl.com/abcplacestandard


Area No. of 
Responses

Under 
16

16 – 24 25 – 34 35 – 44 45 – 54 55 – 64 65 – 74 75+ Male Female Other

Achanamara 4 1 3 2 2
Ardfern 4 1 1 2 3 1
Ardrishaig 13 1 1 2 4 3 1 1 3 10
Cairnbaan 4 1 1 1 1 1 3
Campbeltown 30 2 1 8 3 9 5 2 7 23
Carradale 6 2 2 2 3 3
Craignish 1 1 1
Craobh Haven 2 1 1 2
Crinan 1 1 1
Ford 1 1 1
Inveraray 4 2 2 4
Isle of Islay 17 1 1 2 8 5 6 11
Isle of Jura 2 1 1 1 1
Kilmartin 2 1 1 2
Kilmichael 3 1 1 1 1 2
Lochgair 4 1 1 1 1 2 2
Lochgilphead 36 1 5 5 8 14 3 10 24 2
Minard 2 1 1 1 1
Muasdale 1 1 1
Skipness 1 1 1
Sound of Kintyre 1 1 1
Southend 5 1 2 2 2 3
Tarbert 15 1 2 4 3 3 2 7 7 1
Tayvallich 4 1 2 1 1 2 1
Totals 163 2 6 10 24 34 54 28 5 60 98 5



Conclusion

163 respondents to the Place Standard survey are from the MAKI area, covering 24 communities. Members of the MAKI Area 
Community Planning Group are asked to take individual and organisational action to encourage further respondents to the survey, 
before the closing date of the 30th September 2019.

For further information, please contact:
Samantha Somers, Community Planning Officer
cppadmin@argyll-bute.gov.uk 01546 604464
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